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Update on Actions Taken Since Last Report: 

 

The last working group meeting was conducted on March 10, 2022. The early childhood 

development sub-group meeting scheduled for March 24th was canceled and the next regularly 

scheduled meeting will take place April 7, 2022. 

 

The other sub-group is focused on creation of an international office. This group met March 23, 

2022, to begin making recommendations and identifying resources required to implement a Global 

Engagement Department. Some areas that were consistent across benchmarked institutions and 

unanimously recommended for inclusion include: 

● Global Health, Risk, and Safety Manager located in GE 

● Outreach and Events position located in GE 

● Immigration Compliance for Faculty 

● Virtual Global Programs division 

● Designated international office (or officer) located in each college/school  

Additional recommendations are being reviewed for inclusion in the final report. 

 

Next Major Issue to be Addressed: 

 

The next sub-group meeting for early childhood will include crafting the vision for early 

childhood program concepts, a senior living component and educator preparation opportunities. 

The group will continue to develop an implementation plan based on subsequent meeting 

discussions.  

 

The international subgroup will finalize list of recommendations and begin writing report.  

 

Problems or Barriers Encountered and Solutions Identified: 

 

None at this time. 

 

Deliverables Completed: 

 

Deliverables are in progress.  

 

Timeline for Completion of Remaining Deliverables: 

 

Both sub-groups plan to complete their work by June 1, 2022. 
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